Dear Members of the Trinity Community and Visitors to Our Website:

I would like to welcome you to our website. As you scroll through the various areas of this website, you will get a flavor daily life as well as the special activities here at Trinity Regional School.

For our school families, the Homepage provides announcements, a calendar and quick links to needed information. Clicking on the Directory brings you to "Class Pages". Select your child's grade and teacher and you will find daily homework, a monthly newsletter, announcements, reminders and helpful resources.

If you are a considering our school for your family, there is much information on this site about our school. Click on the various navigation tabs and you will learn about what we offer. There is a short video on the homepage which illustrates much about what you will read. We host Open Houses on a regular basis. We begin with Catholic Schools Sunday each January and continue every Wednesday from 9-11 AM from late January through April. There are monthly opportunities to visit from September through December. Check our calendar or call for more information.

As a Catholic community, all students participate in Religious instruction on a daily basis. This is enhanced by opportunities for prayer, worship, reflection and community service. Trinity students participate in projects designed to assist the less fortunate and those in need. As a learning community, we strive to identify, encourage and develop of students' talents. We combine the values and traditions of our faith with the skills and proficiencies needed so that students can meet the challenges of 21st century learning and citizenry.

We thank the members of our school community for your continued generosity, interest, support and involvement in the life of our school. For those considering our school, we hope that you will visit with us and look forward to your family becoming part of our Trinity family.

Sincerely,

Miss Morcone Principal